
 

 

 

Madrid, November 8, 2018 
 
 

SPANISH SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 
 

 
In accordance with article 228 of the Recast Text of the Securities Market Act, 
MAPFRE S.A. (MAPFRE) hereby gives notice to the Spanish Securities and 

Exchange Commission of the following 
 

 
RELEVANT FACT  

 

MAPFRE hereby gives notice that it received the final regulatory authorization 
necessary to close the reorganization of the strategic alliance formalized with 

BANCO DO BRASIL, informed via relevant fact on June 26, 2018 (registration 
number 267,173).  
 

After having received the corresponding regulatory and administrative 
authorizations, the transaction is expected to close this coming November 30, 

2018, at which date MAPFRE will pay approximately 490 million euros. 
 
 

 

 

Ángel L. Dávila Bermejo 

General Counsel 


